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February 14th, 2023 
 
 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
Notice of By-Election 

 
 

At the February 7th, 2024 regular Council meeting, Councillor Devynn Bohn tendered her resignation 
from the Village of Stirling Council. 
 
Both Council and Administration thank Councillor Bohn for her time on Council and contributions to 
the dialogue which helped to drive the initiatives undertaken by Council.  We wish her and her family 
all the best on their new ventures. 
 
As per the Municipal Government Act, the Village will be required to hold a by-election to fill the 
Council vacancy.  
 
Village Administration will be accepting completed nomination packages in person from 8:00 a.m. to 
4:00 p.m. Monday to Friday, excluding holidays, for any candidate wishing to be added to the ballet.  
Nominations will be accepted until 12:00 p.m. April 9th, 2024.  The by-election is scheduled to be held 
May 7th, 2024. 
 
Candidates who wish information on becoming a member of Municipal Government are encouraged 
to view the information materials located at the following link: 
 
Running for Municipal Office | Alberta Municipalities (abmunis.ca) 
 
Inquiries can be directed to Scott Donselaar, Chief Administrative Officer, via telephone at 
403-756-3379, or email at cao@stirling.ca. 
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